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Hi
This is the 4th or5th attempt to foce an unwanted Sainsbury into this location where it is just not
suitable.
It feels like a harassment campaign by Sainsbury’s on our community there are 5 or 6 Sainsbury
Local within a 1 mile and already 1 store on Blackstock Road, we do not need a second and
further degredation of the eco-system of shops and employment in our area
The continuous rejection by local residents of the Sainsbury plan
Please remove the ex-Highbury Vale police station from the Finsbury park plan as it is really not
in that area
Regards
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